
LAP-A-THON 
 

 

WHEN 
On Tuesday June 21st in the last week of this term the Chaplaincy Lap-a-thon will take place. This is both a 

fun activity for students and one of the Chaplaincy fundraisers, held during the year. This is the ninth year 

of a fulltime chaplaincy service at Graceville State School and the consistency of service to students is a 

great benefit.  

 

ABOUT 

For families new to the school, the fun activity is as follows – all students run, jog or walk as many laps as 

they can for 20 minutes, in their year levels around a course marked around the perimeter of the school 

oval (approx. 220m). 

All students participate in the activity and families wishing to support chaplaincy financially can do so by 

sponsoring students a total amount or an amount per lap. Please help your child to bring their Sponsorship 

form on Tuesday June 21st so that the teachers can write down how may laps your child has run. 

 

PRIZES 
There are year level prizes for the most laps by an individual boy and girl. There are also class prizes for 

the class which completes the highest number of laps per participant. There is also a fundraising prize for 

both Junior and Senior age groups. The Lap-a-thon fundraising prize goes to the student who finds the 

highest number of sponsors.  

 

DONATIONS 
Donations can be made by cash, cheque or credit card electronic link 

 https://donate.suqld.org.au/once-off/chaplaincy/?id=16925 

TO BE ELIGIBLE FOR PRIZES. ALL MONEY IS DUE ON OR BEFORE FRIDAY 15th JULY.  Please 

return the sponsorship form/envelope and money to the Class Teacher or School Office.  Please note, all 

sponsorship forms must be returned for record keeping purposes.  

WELCOME 

Parents are welcome to come along on this fun day and watch the students run, jog, skip and walk their 

way around the course. Music will be playing to create a fun atmosphere with the focus being on students 

enjoying participating in the activity. Mr Daunt will send out a schedule closer to the event for the 

times your child’s year level will be running. 

 

FOOD & COFFEE 

Popcorn will be sold for $1 a cup on the oval at first break and ice blocks will be sold for a $1 at second 

break at the tuckshop. A coffee van should be on site the entire day.  

 

THANK YOU 

 The support from parents for this event in recent years has been staggering and highlights the value seen 

in the chaplaincy service by many school families. It also highlights how generous and supportive our 

school community is when investing in the lives of our students. It is indeed a privilege to be part of this 

school community and I thank you for your ongoing support. 

 

Evonne Beruldsen (on behalf of the Chaplaincy Committee) 

https://donate.suqld.org.au/once-off/chaplaincy/?id=16925

